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RESIGNATION OF AUDITOR

This announcement is made pursuant to Rule 13.51(4) of the Rules Governing the Listing of Securities 
on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited.

The board of directors (the “Board”) of C.banner International Holdings Limited (the “Company”) 
hereby announces that on 10 July 2018 the Board and its Audit Committee received a letter from Deloitte 
Touche Tohmatsu (“Deloitte”) for its resignation as the auditor of the Company with immediate effect. 
In this connection, the Board and its Audit Committee are looking for and appointing a new auditor to fill 
the vacancy, and the Company will make a further announcement when such appointment is made.

As stated in the resignation letter, Deloitte resigned after taking into account factors that include the level 
of audit fees and the available internal resources in light of the current work flows.

Deloitte has confirmed that, apart from the information set out above, there are no circumstances 
connected with the resignation of Deloitte that need to be brought to the attention of holders of securities 
or creditors of the Company.
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